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Dear Colleagues 
 

As we come towards the end of a very busy school year I wanted to write to say I hope you have a 
great summer break. I’ve really enjoyed working with you this year and will look forward to this 
continuing in the coming academic year. 
 
Following consultation and feedback earlier in the year I have enclosed the new School 
Improvement Strategy which we will be working from with effect from September 2019.  At present 
we are working with our Advisers to link them to schools and as soon as this work is complete I will 
let you know.  
 
If you’ve any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
Judith Kirk  
Assistant Director, Education and Skills   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


